
 

VICTOR IRISH 
U19 OPEN 2025 

 
 

To: Umpires Associations and Correspondents. 

Re: Umpire Invitation – VICTOR IRISH U19 OPEN 2025. 

 

It is our pleasure to invite you to send umpires to the VICTOR IRISH U19 OPEN 2025 (Junior International 

Series), which will be held in The National Indoor Arena, Dublin from Friday 29th August to Sunday 31st 

August 2025. 

Tournament Information: 

Travel: 

• The National Association of the umpire will pay travel expenses to and from Dublin. 

• The organiser will provide local transport to and from Dublin International Airport (DUB) and the Hotel 

(20 minutes), and to and from the venue. 

Accommodation: Accommodation (including breakfast) will be provided in non-smoking twin rooms at the 

Carlton Hotel, Blanchardstown, Church Road, Tyrrelstown, Dublin 15, D15 EYX5 from 

Thursday until Monday. Meals will be provided for umpires by the organizers at the on-

site venue catering. Officials are responsible for covering the full cost of any additional 

nights at the hotel. 

Umpires should arrive for the Umpire briefing which will be held in the Hotel at 21.00 on Thursday 28th August 

and be available until the end of the Finals at approximately 16.00 on Sunday 31st August. 

Please accept or decline this invitation as soon as possible but not later than Friday 18th July 2025 by email to: 

aengus.sheerin@atu.ie nominations may be confirmed on a first-come-first-serve-basis. 

Please do not book any travel arrangements until umpire appointments have been confirmed as it is 

possible that the number of nominations may exceed the number of umpires required. 

Yours in Sport 

Aengus Sheerin. 

Secretary, Court Officials Group. 

Badminton Ireland,  

E-mail:  aengus.sheerin@atu.ie 
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